December 2, 2021

Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319, 27" Floor
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto ON

M4P 1E4

Attention: Ms. Christine E. Long. Board Secretary
Re: Cooperative Hydro Embrun Inc. 2022 IRM Application (EB-2021-0014)

Dear Ms. Long,

Cooperative Hydro Embrun Inc has reviewed the draft OEB’s decision and rate order dated December 1,2021, and have
no further comments.

Sincerely,

Benoit Lamarche
General Manager
Cooperative Hydro Embrun Inc.
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